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The Wolli Creek Valley is inner South-West Sydney’s 
environmental gem, a precious remnant of the pre-

European landscape, but Sydney Water plans to locate a 
sewage Odour Control Unit (OCU), a large intrusive piece 
of Infrastructure, at Wolli Bluff, astride the popular Two 
Valley Trail, right at the valley’s eastern gateway.

Wolli Creek Preservation Society is campaigning to have 
the OCU relocated to a vacant, government-owned non-
bushland site nearby – a site which has many advantages 
over Sydney Water’s proposed location. 

A petition to Water Minister Melinda 
Pavey seeking the relocation can be 
found at https://www.nature.org.au/
get-involved/take-action/save-wolli-
creek-regional-park/. (Includes video 
link).

Scan to view 
6-minute 
video and 
sign petition
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